
For more information please contact Zafiya Shamim at Zafiya.Shamim@fijiroads.org on 9275960.  

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 
BRIDGE CLOSURE- NADI BACK ROAD ON SUNDAY SEPTEMBER 17TH 

  
15 September 2017  
 

Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public, especially travellers along Nadi 

Back Road, that the Single Lane Concrete Bridge (Located beside Standard Concrete Quarry, 

Nadi) will be closed for urgent repairs. 

The Bridge will be closed from 9:00am to 6.00pm on Sunday (September 17th)  

This is a planned closure that will allow our contractors to repair the damaged concrete bridge 

deck.  

The detour details are as follows:  

 From Standard Bridge End: Nadi Back Rd via Nadi Bypass Road to either Votualevu or 

Nadi Town. 

 From Queens Road Bridge End: Nadi Back Road via Queens Road to either Votualevu or 

Nadi Town 

 

Travelers along this area are advised to take this notice into account when finalising travel plans. 

FRA wishes to apologise for the short term inconvenience, but this is for long term improvement. 

 
 
 
 
NB: Map Attached Below 
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